PRESS STATEMENT

21 April 2019

“We are sorry for Miss Rubyy Baey's distressing experience, which is of extreme
concern to the University. We are in the process of reaching out to her to offer our
support and assistance.

What has been committed is serious and investigated by the Police and we understand
that the male student concerned received a 12-month conditional warning from the
police.

When such offences are committed, the NU Board of Discipline, which comprises
student and faculty representatives, will also conduct its own disciplinary proceedings.

It will consider factors such as the severity of the offence, the need for justice for the
victim, the rehabilitative needs of the student offender, the safety of the NU
community, and also the decisions and penallies imposed by the authorities.

We hear the concerns expressed by members of our community and the public about
having a safer and more supportive campus environment, and recognise that
advances in camera technology can be easily abused.

NU President will convene a committee to review the current disciplinary and support
frameworks. This committee, which will have representation from the NU Board of
Trustees, will study the approaches taken by other international institutions, and solicit
views from various stakeholders. We expect to share the findings of the study and
follow up actions in the new academic year.”
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